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Traub Lieberman Partner Ryan Jones 
Provides Testimony Before Florida Senate 
Committees
Related Attorneys: C. Ryan Jones

On December 12, Traub Lieberman Partner Ryan Jones provided testimony before two Florida Senate Committees during a 

Special Session to address the insurance crisis in Florida. Following the Special Session, the Florida Senate passed Senate 

Bill 2-A, which was designed to improve the property insurance marketplace for homeowners. Among other changes, the bill 

eliminates the one-way attorney’s fees provision in favor of insureds for lawsuits over disputed property claims and sets pre-

requisites to filing bad faith lawsuits. The bill was recently signed into law by Florida Governor Ron DeSantis.


